
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 10th February, 2025  

 

English  

This week, Year Four finished their books based on a class text. They created a front 

cover and wrote a blurb. I’m very proud of their stories and they should have brought 

them home to share with you on Wednesday. Enjoy!  

Maths 

We have consolidated our multiplication and division skills using partitioning method, 

as well as, the formal written method. Please continue to help your child learn the 

times tables facts. Quick recall of these facts is absolutely crucial for the times tables 

test that they will be expected to complete at the end of Year 4. This will also aid 

them in solving multiplication and division problems. 

DT 

This week we painted our Anglo-Saxon brooches. The children 

have done a fantastic job with these. They truly look amazing and 

lots of them were very proud of their creations. We spent some 

time on Wednesday evaluating our Anglo-Saxon inspired 

brooches.  

Library time 

The children had library time this week. 

 

 

 



RE 

In the RE lesson, children have been researching charitable organisations that are 

linked to Jesus’ messages, in the four Gospels. They tried to work out the core 

Christian values that some of these organisations link to.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Creative use of hoops – 

NOT Mrs Pattanshetti’s idea! 

 

 

 



 

  

  

 

Have a wonderful break and we look forward to seeing you (and hopefully some 

sunshine) in Term Four!  

 

Miss Courtney, Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs Burling and Mrs Millar 😊 

 

 

 


